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On May 31, 2022 the Waldron Village Council held a special meeting to discuss the results of 
the water rate study the village had done. President Russell Platt called the meeting to order at 
6:00 p.m. And all stood to recite the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll call was taken. Darcie Salmon, 
Karen McNett, & Shawn Barnhart were absent with all others present. 
 
Approval of the Agenda: 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Joe Vandomelen  from Michigan Rural Water reported to council his findings during the rate 
study for water & sewer. Joe not only took into consideration of the fees charged now but also 
the upcoming maintenance and repairs that will need done in the next 20-30 years. He also 
included the loans the village now has with the USDA for sewer & water at the present time. He 
explained what the village will have to do to achieve these goals. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
 
Bill Hall made a motion to adjourn until June 14, 2022. Bettie Salmon supported and it carried 
by a voice vote. Meeting Adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
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